
 BOARD MEMBER VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 The Clarenceville School District is seeking applications for the current vacant 
 position on the board of education. An individual will be appointed to fill the vacant 
 position through December 31, 2026 and will be replaced by the individual elected 
 to the position (based on the November 3, 2026 election results) on January 1, 
 2027. Interested persons must submit a letter expressing interest in the board 
 position and their qualifications for the position to the Superintendent’s office no 
 later than 5 p. m. on Friday, July 25, 2025. 

 Interested persons must meet the following criteria: 
 ●  Be a resident of the state of Michigan and the Clarenceville School District 

 for at least 30 days 
 ●  Be a registered voter in the school district 
 ●  Be 18 years of age 
 ●  Be a citizen of the United States 

 Interested persons should submit a letter via email to the following people: 
 Superintendent Melissa J. Carruth  Email: 
 melissa.carruth@clarencevilleschools.org  or mail letter  to: Board of Education 
 Office Attention Superintendent Carruth 20210 Middlebelt Road Livonia, MI 48152 
 or email Board President Dennis Myers: Email: 
 Dennis.Myers@clarencevilleschools.org  . 

 Following a review of the submitted materials, the Board will schedule interviews 
 with selected candidates. Not all candidates for the board vacancy will be 
 interviewed. If you have any questions concerning the role of the Board of 
 Education and the responsibilities of a board member, please contact Mrs. Carruth, 
 Superintendent of the Clarenceville School, at the above email address. 
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